
I never know how this happens, but 
it is December, and the holidays are 
upon us!  We are all caught up 
with shopping, decorating, cook-
ing, and a million other chores 
that need to be accomplished in 
December.  Please take the time to 
sit back and relax and enjoy cele-
brating with your friends and 
family – for me (and I am sure all of you) that is the most 
important aspect of this holiday season.  
We do have several activities and events planned that you 
can enjoy with your CHWC friends.  
 
Start off the month with our Lunch Bunch on December 
4

th
.  This month we will be trying Naha Sushi in Crystal 

River.  The restaurant offers choices other than sushi.  
Contact Diane Trowbridge to join the group.  On De-
cember 5, the Activities Committee has a bus trip planned 
to St. Augustine to enjoy the magnificent light displays 
during a fun trolly ride.  Check with Patti Noon or Beth 
Huntsberry for space availability.  December 11 is the fi-
nal CHWC luncheon of 2024.  We will be entertained with 
holiday music by the Citrus High School Choral Group.  
Wear your red or green and join us for a special celebration 
of the season.  Subsequent pages 
of this Newsletter offer additional 
details on all these events. 
 
Looking forward to the New Year 
and with it we begin the process 
of filling the elected Board posi-
tions for the 2025-2026 Club 
year.   
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So, if you are interested in a leadership position or know 
someone who might be, please be on the lookout for infor-
mation from the Nominating Committee.  This committee 
will be formed and begin its work in January.  Our club 
is only as prosperous as our volunteer’s dedication to its 
success.  So, please consider becoming involved.  Finally, 
Diane, I and the entire CHWC Board wish you the hap-
piest of holidays and a prosperous and healthy new 
year. 
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Pat Crawley 
          Co-President 
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Katie Lucas, Coordinator for Volunteer Services, HPH Hospice, was presented 
with a donation, a check for $300, for the Club’s use of their facilities. Pictured 

above:  Diane Trowbridge, Katie Lucas, Pat Crawley, Deborah St. Martin and 
Barbara  Pankosky.  

Highlights of Our Membership 

Citrus Hills Women’s Club T-Shirt 
Sale 

T-shirts will be on sale at the December luncheon.  
Make checks out to CHWC.  Cost $26.00 

Description: 

• Bella Canvas Tri-Blend V-Neck Unisex T-Shirt in True Royal 
(Blue) with White print front and back. 

• Pre-shrunk and side seamed.  Tri-blend materials for a softer feel. 

• 3.8 oz tri-blend (50% poly, 25% Airlume combed and ring-spun cotton, 25% ray-
on), removable label. 

Sizing: Available in XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL 

• Width, measured with shirt flat on table, 1” below sleeve, left to right: 

• XS 16.5”      S 18”      M 20”    L 22”     XL 24”      2XL   26” 

Questions? Email Diane Trowbridge at trobrg@aol.com 
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Highlights of Our Membership 

The Citrus Hills Women’s Club (CHWC) held their Annual Craft 
and Bake Sale on Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at the Citrus 
Hills Golf & Country Club. This event is always a club favorite to initi-
ate the holiday season. There were 242 members present at the 
Luncheon.  Thank you to the Bake Sale Committee:  Diane Tro-
bridge, Lynda Gentz, Sue Boshela, Debby Blackie, Mary Pike, 
Mary Lou Kosty, Lorrie Gross, Clare Fennessy, Fran Bernat, 
Dee Chaffier, Carol Pilosz and Pankosky. 

Twenty-one artistic members created handmade items ranging from Christmas and Fall 
florals, holiday wreaths, jewelry and photography, in addition to six outside vendors contrib-
uting crafts. Professional quality greeting cards handmade by Club members were for sale.  
There were 19 special arts and crafts raffles.   

There were no dieters at this event!  Both traditional and unique cakes, breads, cookies, 
brownies, and candies were produced by 61 members.  This year there were several gluten-
free items available. Three beautiful specialty cakes were raffled.  New this year was a table 
devoted  solely to pet snacks, toys, accessories, and gifts. 

This event would not be possible without the donation and crafters which include Dianne 
Joyner, Judy Stone, Cheryl Gramlich, Carol Peterman, Shelly Wallace, Mary Lou Kosty, 
Mary Stansfield, Sue & Jerry Dawson, Ileen Zavoda, Cathy Briatta, Eileen Sisolak, 
Yvonne DiNapoli, Lynda Gentz, Diane Trowbridge, Judy Peacock, Janet Bauer, Mary 
Pike, Marcia Porterfield, Saundra Skiesgelas, Dianne Bardon and Debby Blackie.  In ad-
dition, we had some outside vendors from craft fairs donate items and I would like to recog-
nize them also.  They are Terri Garcia, Nancy Zuppinger, Janet Butler, Bronze Hibiscus 
owner Lisa Grolla, Crafty Cat Candle Co. owner Nick & Debra Govier and Amanda’s 
Scrunchie Pup Bandanas.    

The total revenue from the raffles, Crafts and Food portions of the 
Sale was $4,179.50.  All profits benefit the Club’s scholar-
ships and local charities funds.  Unsold foods were donated to 
the Family Resource Center. 

Chairs Debby Blackie and Diane Trowbridge thank all members 
who crafted, baked, donated, prepped and sold, and especially 
purchased these homemade delights.  Their support made this 
event a huge success! CHWC also thanks Shepherd of the Hills 
Episcopal Church and The Rustic Crust for their contribu-
tions.  

It was nice to see so many members attend the event.  We would 
like to thank the individuals on the Bake Sale committee and help-

ers: Cheryl Gramlich, Dianne Joyner, Carol Peterman, Pam DePew, Carol Williamson, 
Barb Pankosky & Mary Lou Kosty.  I would like to thank Mary Stansfield, Diane Ballou 
and the Card Making Club for the beautiful Christmas Cards that were made.  We have 
some left over so they will be sold at the December luncheon so if you were not able to pur-

chase at the November luncheon, you still have an opportunity at the December lunch-
eon.   

CHWC Bake  and Craft  
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Highlights of Our Membership 

After being absent for the past two months, we 
were delighted to see Bette June Egan seated 
at her table at our November luncheon.  She 
once again provided another of her much appreci-
ated inspirational readings. It was entitled ”Let 
Faith Rise Up” which is from Everyday Bless-
ings by Clay Harrison.  We hope she continues 
on a speedy road to a full recovery! 

 

This past month we sent cards to Phyllis Bass, Nancy McCoy 
and Marcia Porterfield. We sent a sympathy card to Brenda 
Huntsberry and her family. A memorial donation was made 
in the name of Henry Huntsberry to the Michael J Fox Foun-
dation for Parkinson’s Research. 

 

Please let us know if someone needs a bit of sunshine whether it is 
a card or a call.  

 
Contact Pam Brink at (352)513-4120 or                                

pambrink49@gmail.com or Marcia Porterfield at (734)223-
2026 or porterfield1921@gmail.com 

mailto:pambrink49@gmail.com
mailto:porterfield1921@gmail.com


Membership Information 

Highlights of Our Membership 

The membership directories were distributed at the November luncheon 
meeting. Copies will also be available at our December luncheon. Please 
let us know of any corrections needed. We are working on an additional 
addendum. As of 11/15/24 we have a total of 368 members. It was great 
to see the abundance of new members at our November luncheon. We look 
forward to meeting additional new members at the December luncheon 
meeting. 

We welcome our most recent members. 
 

Nancy McCoy 
Elli Zeigler 

Karry Exline 
Sharon Bartlett 

Carlin McQuiddy 
Kris Rhodes 

Gail Hall 
Candace Peck 
Laura Kopke 

 
Membership co-chairs: 

 

Clare Fennessy 

cfennessy444@gmail.com 
703-399-6405 

 

Dee Chaffier 

deechaffier@verizon.net 
484-515-7621 

  

Page 6 

mailto:cfennessy444@gmail.com
mailto:deechaffier@verizon.net


Scholarship News 

Page 7 

Highlights of Our Membership 

“Learn from yesterday, live for today, hope for to-

morrow.” - Albert Einstein 
 
The Scholarship Committee has been working steadily to prepare for this year’s ac-
tivities and awards.  Co-chair Nanette Mitchell and committee member Jane 
Dempsey visited the guidance counselors at 
each of the Citrus County high schools in early 
November to review our scholarship require-
ments and talk about our May luncheon and the 
awards nights at each school.  Each counselor  
expressed appreciation for the generosity of our 
club.   
 
We are happy to announce to our membership that 
we have two students from the College of Central 
Florida in Lecanto who have been awarded our 
$1000 college scholarships so far this year.  They are Willow Treas and Robin 
Watson. Both women meet the criteria set by our club, which asks for the applicant 
to be a “non-traditional” female student who has had a gap in her formal educa-
tion and is returning to school to find a place in the work force which will better 
meet her current needs and make a valuable contribution to the community.  

 

In her thank you note to CHWC, Willow wrote “I am honored to be 

one of the recipients of this scholarship.  I am so grateful to have 

been chosen.  Thank you for your generosity, which will allow me 

to continue to pursue my bachelor’s degree in business manage-

ment and graduate in May of 2026.  After school I plan to start 

down the path of making my own business.”  

 

Our second winner, Robin, wrote, “I wanted to thank you for fund-

ing this scholarship.  As a single mother of three, contributions 

like yours have helped make my career goals achievable.  I will be 

continuing to work on my bachelors’ degree, majoring in Business 

and Organizational Management 



Scholarship News—continued 
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Highlights of Our Membership 

with hopes to eventually acquire a career within HCA HealthCare, 

with the goal of becoming a Director of Operations in a nearby 

hospital.  Thank you for your generous funding and for choosing 

me as a recipient.”   
 

We have invited these women to attend one of our winter luncheons and have 
hopes they will be able to fit us into their busy schedules so that we can hear their 
stories. 
 
We will hear from Withlacoochee Technical College in early December, when the 
Financial Aid Office will give us their recommendations for two additional 
scholarship winners. We hope to meet with the WTC students in December for in-

terviews and a photo shoot to share with you in our next 
newsletter. 
When we read the words below, spoken by Erich 
Fromm, a psychoanalyst, humanist, and social psy-
chologist who lived 1900-1980, we felt a renewed re-
solve for the purpose and benefit of the work we do to-

gether in our club.  “Why should society feel re-

sponsible only for the education of chil-

dren, and not for the education of all 

adults of every age?”  

I hope you feel the same way!  By helping men and women of all ages and back-
grounds to re-claim their education, and to continue to learn new skills, remain 
agile and adaptable, we are helping the people in our community to claim the power 
to face the future of work successfully.  This, in turn, will enhance the strength and 
productivity of our community. 

We want to thank everyone who attended the luncheons so far this fall and support-
ed the Scholarship Committee through their purchase of raffle tickets. The more tick-
ets you have, the better your chances of winning the $100 prizes we will begin 
awarding in January!  We have raised $1405 to date and are most appreciative of 
your help as we work to achieve our goals for the students of Citrus County. We 
thank you for your on-going good will and thoughtful generosity.   

Everyone on the Scholarship Committee wishes all our members a most 
healthy and peaceful holiday season, with hopes that you have many happy mo-
ments shared with family and friends, and many good memories to keep a smile on 
your face for the new year. 

Marcia Schenker and Nanette Mitchell 

CHWC Scholarship Committee Co-Chairs 
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Highlights of Our Membership 

On November 14
th
, sixteen  Citrus Hills Women's Club, Inc. 

(CHWC) members, ventured out to meet with National Makeup 

Artist Christian Ponce and the talented Estee Lauder pro art-

istry team for a personalized 

beauty session.  This was an ex-

clusive ,one day only beauty event, 

held at the Ulta Lady Lake store. 
 

Our outing was arranged by the 

Fashion Show Co Chairs Carol 

Peterman, Karen Settle, Diane 

Edwards and Jackie Huband.  

We are happy to say that Estee 

Lauder is participating in CHWC 

“Life Is a Party.  Dress for It.” 

Fashion Show event on March 12, 

2025.   For those of us who participated 

we learned many professional tips re-

garding skin hydration, how to achieve 

glowing youthful skin, arching eyebrows, multiple uses for Bronze 

Goddess, how to decrease wrinkles and pores and so much more!  

It turns out beauty is skin deep.  Latest trends were discussed.  Discus-

sion was had about the growing popularity of a more “natural” look for 

everyday and the sometimes need for full-glam for a special event.  

With Christian and the pro team, we were guided through expert 

techniques and given advice to help us recreate our look at home.  

Have a “problem” area?  No problem, this talented group of profes-

sionals were there to assist with all concerns regarding skincare 

and makeup techniques. 
 

After our relaxing time spent in the 

makeup chair was over, the ladies 

shopped the Ulta store for Estee Lauder 

skin and makeup products to maintain 

the “new” look. 
 

Of course, a “girls” day out would not be 

complete without lunch.  Lady Lake did 

not disappoint with the abundant res-

taurant choices all close by to the 

store.  CHWC gives a big “Thank you” to 

the Lady Lake Ulta for hosting this event 

and to Christian Ponce and the Estee 

Team, especially Stephanie 

Kolehmainen and Denise Manno. 

 

Day of Beauty for Citrus Hills Women’s Club 

Kay Stegemann, Jose and  Marta Iler 

Carol Peterman 



CHWC Community and Charity Services  
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CHWC held a very successful Drive Through on November 20 col-
lecting much needed items for county charities. 

 

At the December 11
th

 luncheon collections will be for non-
perishable food.  These items will be given to the Family Re-
source Center.  

 

The Community and Charity Committee will be reviewing the chari-
ties that the club supports financially.  Should a member desire the 
committee to consider additional charities please contact Judy 
Stone at jbstone716@gmail.com by January 15, 2025.  Applica-
tions for funding have been distributed to the existing eight charities. 

 

The next Drive Through at Good Shepherd Church 439 E. 
Norvell Bryant will be held on January 22, 2025, from 9:00 to 
10:30.  Items needed are nonperishable food, clothing, household 
items, feminine products, diapers, wipes, tools, unopened cat and 
dog food, gently used children’s books.  Donations will be distrib-
uted to CASA, Senior Pet Meals, Family Resource Center, Habi-
tat, and Carter School. 

Charity Events and News 

mailto:jbstone716@gmail.com


Pets Need Our Help 

CHWC Paw Pantry Needs: 
• Unopened dry or canned dog food 

• Unopened dry or canned cat food 

• Dog or Cat Treats and Kitty Litter 

• Watch for BOGOS at Publix's Pet aisle/ any 

brand or size.  

 

Please bring to drive-thrus and Pet     

designated luncheons.  
 

For more Information contact:   

Karen Settle 708-205-7037. You can have large 

food orders delivered directly to  Karen’s Home 

from Amazon or Chewy —please let her know.  

 

For Your Convenience: 

Send food directly to Karen Settle:  1182 
N. Hunt Club Dr., Hernando, FL. 34442 

Please email pictures of you and your pet to  
Karen Settle mkmetier1@gmail.com  

By donating to the CHWC Paw Pantry program, we can make 
a difference in the lives of over 100 homebound seniors’ with 
pets.  Pet Meals is a 100 percent donation-based and  volun-
teer driven program.  Food is not guaranteed and relies on the 

generosity of the community. 

Seniors would rather go hungry themselves than 
not feed their pet.  We collected a total of 405 
pounds in November adding to the total of 

1,587 lbs. 

Pets are often the only consistent companion  many seniors have and are often 
considered part of the   family.  Pet food is a big expense. 
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Activity Events and News 

Activity Chairpersons 

Beth Huntsberry 

beth.huntsberry@gmail.com 
 

Patti Noon 

nooner103@yahoo.com 

 

It was wonderful seeing all of you at our November        
luncheon. 

 

OUR UPCOMING TRIPS 

 

• St. Augustine “Nights Of Lights” ~ Thursday December 
5.  Cost $65.00-see page 14 for details 

• Sunken Gardens Botanical Park ~ March 6. Cost 
$45.00-see page 15 for details 

 

Please see our flyers in this newsletter for more information. 

Keep in mind you are only booked on our trips once your payment is re-
ceived. You may purchase tickets for all trips at our luncheons. You may 
drop your payment off to the Citrus Hills Pro Shop in The CHWC 
box, please include your name, email address, and phone number. 

 

Let’s try it out ~ we went to Baseline Golf Course in Ocala.  

It was a beautiful day! The staff was very friendly and helpful. The 
course was pretty and in great condition. The Pro Shop has 
beautiful apparel.  A great time was had golfing and shopping. 

mailto:beth.huntsberry@gmail.com
mailto:nooner103@yahoo.com


Activities 
Welcome everyone to another GREAT Year of Activities!  
Start marking your calendars.  Here is a peek at what is 
in store. 

December 5, 2024. St Augustine 
“Night of Lights”.   More than 3 

million sparkling lights. We will ride 
the Old Town Trolly through the 

city. 

March 6, 2025.  Sunken Gar-
dens in St. Petersburg.  Stroll 
through the paths with lush gar-
dens with exotic plants from 
around the world.  Explore cas-
cading waters and exotic birds. 
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Activity Events and News 



St. Augustine Night of Lights 
 

Thursday, December 5, 2024  

$65.00 per member will cover the cost of the bus 
and Old 

Town Trolley 
Tour 

 

We will meet in the 
parking lot of 
Walmart Lecanto.  
1936 N. Lecanto 
Hwy.  We will 
begin boarding the 
bus at approxi-
mately 9:30 am. 
Bus departs promptly at 10:00 a.m. 

 

We leave St. Augustine at 7:30 pm and arrive back at Walmart ap-
proximately 10:35 pm 

 

Come see St. Augustine become a festival of lights, as it hosts the an-
nual “Nights of Lights”. The Annual Nights of Lights is set to brighten up 
the holidays in the Ancient City once again! To experience the glow of the 
season and the more than 3 million sparkling lights adorning every corner 
of the city, stretching nearly 20 blocks, we will ride on The Old Town Trol-
ley’s Nights Lights Tour! 
 

 

Sing along with carolers, wear your complimentary viewing glasses for 
an immersive holiday experience. Enjoy complimentary sugar cookies 
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Activities 

Activity Events and News 

Lunch Bunch Next Get Together 
  

Lunch Bunch is a casual, small group lunch at a local restaurant with 
your fellow CHWC members.  It's an easy way to meet new friends and 
catch up with those you haven't seen lately.  We always meet on the first 
Wednesday of the month during the Club year.  One member acts as Host-
ess, selecting the restaurant and calling in the reservation.  Diane Tro-
bridge sends out the email invitations. 

 

Our next Lunch Bunch is Wednesday, Dec. 4th, at Naha Sushi,  2010 
SE US -19, Crystal River, at 1:00 pm.  If you love sushi, this is THE 
PLACE.  If sushi is not your "thing" ,  they also offer hibachi and other more 
traditional meals.  Our Hostess this month is Mary Pike. 

Please RSVP to Diane Trowbridge, Lunch Bunch Chair, to                        

attend:  trobrg@aol.com 
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Fundraisers 
BUNCO TOURNAMENT 
Friday, January 31st, 2025  

Chair: Mary Stansfield  

mstansfield60@gmail.com  

Casino Night  

Saturday, February 8th, 2025  

Chairs:  Debby Blackie & Dennie Zuendt  219-
871-9561 or 524dennie@gmail.com  

Fashion Show—Life is a Party—Dress for It!  

Wednesday, March 12th, 2025 

Chairs: Carol Peterman, Diane Edwards, Jackie     
Huband, Karen Settle   

Carol’s contact info:  352-860-2818                                      

Spring Mah Jongg Tournament  

Wednesday March 19, 2025  

Chair:  Diane Edwards Me-
mere195777@gmail.com 

Spring Golf Tournament  

Friday, April 4th, 2025,  352-527-1574  

Chairs:  Claire Lindley & Gail Bockiaro  

cblindey@gmail.com or gbockar@tampabay.rr.com 
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Fundraisers and News 

CHWC Lasso Your Luck Bunco Tournament 
 

Beaten at Bingo? Losing at the Lottery? Can’t get the hang of Mah Jongg? The 
Citrus Hills Women’s Club Inc., (CHWC) has just the solution for you. Break out 
your cowboy hat and boots (optional) and come “Lasso Your Luck” at our annu-
al Bunco tournament on Friday, January 31, 2025. This afternoon event will 
take place at the Beverly Hills Lions at 44 Civic Circle.  Doors will open at 
12:30 with play from 1:30-4:30. 

 

Never played Bunco before….don’t 
let that stop you. It’s easy to learn. If 
you can roll three dice at a time, you 
have all the skill it takes to join us for a 
fun-filled afternoon of dice rolling and 
other Western themed activities. Men 
and women are welcome so bring your 
partner if you like or grab your group of 
friends for an afternoon of play. Don’t 
be afraid to be a Lone Ranger. Bunco 
is a good way to meet some new 
folks as partners change periodically. 

 

For those “in it to win it”, the top prize will be $100. If you’re not lucky to be a 
cash winner at Bunco, perhaps you’ll have better luck with Share the Wealth or 
the Money Tree. There also will be exciting raffle items and door prizes. By game 
day the list will grow. To fuel these activities, each break will feature complimen-
tary snacks and sweets. 
 

Suggested donation is $30 per person. The money raised at “Lasso Your Luck” 
helps fund scholarships for college-bound students in Citrus County as well as lo-
cal charities that support children and those in need. During 2023-24, the Club 
was able to award 22 scholarships through the generosity of participants and 
sponsors at our various fundraising events in addition to making cash contribu-
tions to eight charities. 
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Citrus Hills Women’s Club is pleased to announce their 1
st

 Annual Casino Night Febru-
ary 8, 2025.  Please join us for an evening of fun games, food, prizes and friendship.  This 
event is open to the public and is sure to bring smiles and laughter as we either par-
take in the games or cheer on your favorite players.  We will have real Las Vegas style 
dealers and games including:  Blackjack; Roulette; Craps; and, Texas Hold ‘Em.  Dona-
tion of $75 per person includes $250 of “fun money” to exchange for casino chips; 
food including passed hors d’oeurvres and a pasta station; and exciting prizes.  Addi-
tional “fun money” will, of course, be available the night of the event for purchase.  At 
the end of the evening exchange your chips for raffle prize tickets.  The dealers will be there 
to provide lessons and to ensure everyone has a good time.  This is a night of fundraising 
and FUN!  No serious gambling.  Everyone is a WINNER as all profits benefit the local 
charities we support along with the scholarships we award.   

Help spread the word!  Tickets for members +1 go on sale December 1, 2024.   Tickets for 
the general public go on sale December 12, 2024.   Ticket sales end on January 29, 2025.  
We will be selling tickets at the December and January lunches or you may contact Deborah 
St Martin directly to purchase tickets.  Taxlady518@gmail.com or cell phone:  951-567-
3052.  Get your tickets before we sell out! 
 

 

Deck of Card Challenge cards are on sale now!  $40 each.  Only 54 cards will be 
sold!  (A deck of 52 plus 2 jokers) The Challenge board will be available at the upcom-
ing CHWC board meetings and luncheons until sold out.  Drawing will be at the end of 
the Casino Night and you do NOT need to be present to win.  Remember $40 gets you 
a chance to win up to $500, cash!   

We are also having a Deck of Card Challenge  

with a chance to win up to $500, cash! 

Black & Red  
Casino Night 

Saturday February 8, 2025 

Hampton Room 6 – 10 pm 

mailto:Taxlady518@gmail.com
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Let the Shenanigans Begin Spring Mah Jongg         

Tournament 
 

St. Patrick's Day may then be over but Citrus Hills Women's 

Club, Inc. (CHWC) will still be feeling lucky.  Whether your “ Lucky 

Charm” is a four-leaf clover, lucky horseshoes, ladybugs, the number 

seven or a rabbit's foot, you will be the lucky one if attending on 

Wednesday, March 19, 2025 the “Let the Shenanigans Begin“ 

Spring Mah Jongg Tournament hosted by CHWC.  This popular 

event will be held at the Citrus Hills Golf and Country Club, 509 E 

Hartford St., Hernando.  Sign up is from 8:30 am to 9:15 am with 

play beginning sharply at 9:30 am.  Play is broken into two ses-

sions with the afternoon games ending around 3:30pm. 
 

So, mark your calendar, come “Try your Luck”!  Will a pot of gold be 

waiting for you at the end of the rainbow?  We will raffle ten “pots of gold” , each with a different 

amount of cash, hidden among the coins of gold, ranging from $100 to $10.  You may also try your 

chance with Share the Wealth.  A new “ Shenanigan” is that each session morning and after-

noon, will have its own set of winners.  Same cash prizes as in previous tournaments, but twice the 

fun!  Top four winners in each session will be awarded  cash prizes.   That's right, there will be eight 

winners for the day.  Who knows you could be lucky twice! 
 

Cost for this good  time hosted by CHWC is $40, which includes 

lunch of a traditional Irish fare of Corn Beef and Cabbage or an Ori-

ental Chicken Salad.  Lunch includes coffee, tea and iced tea.  Bever-

ages are available with lunch and during play.  A cash bar will be 

open 11:30am -1 pm. 
 

All skill levels are welcomed from be-

ginners to advanced.  Everyone is invited 

to play!  Have your friends join you for a 

wonderful day of Mah Jongg.  Players may 

sign up as a group of four or sign up indi-

vidually and be placed with a group.   
 

Deadline for registration is March 5, 2025.  For additional infor-

mation about the tournament or to register contact Diane Edwards 

at memere195777@gmail.com. 
 

Folklore says wearing of the green makes you invisible to leprechauns, while some people 

wear green to bring them good luck.  Either way, everyone wearing a bit of green ( or a lot) will re-

ceive a Free raffle ticket for a special drawing.  So come play on March 19
th

 and “Let the Shenan-

igans Begin”! 

mailto:memere195777@gmail.com
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SWING WITH BLING ON APRIL 4, 2025 
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November Luncheon Pictures 
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Our Club was established in 1986 and is dedicated to charitable efforts throughout Citrus County and to educa-
tional programs.  Members work together in a spirit of friendship for the betterment of the community and to help 

each other.  CHWC is a 501©(3) nonprofit public charity.  


